MEMO



GRIGNON MANSION

To: Health and Recreation Committee

From: Cassidy Mickelson, Grignon Mansion Executive Director

Date: November 15, 2022

Re: Temporary allowance of horses at Lower Grignon Park - December 3 &

10, 2022

I am requesting that live animals be permitted at Lower Grignon Park during the Grignon Mansion Christmas Tours on Saturday, December 3rd, and Saturday, December 10th, from 2 PM – 7 PM. Along with a historic holiday tour and activities inside, this event offers horse-drawn wagon rides for guests. The loop traveled by the horses goes around the soccer fields and only occurs if the weather permits. Attached is the certificate of liability insurance from L & M Carriage Service, who will be providing the wagon rides.

